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From: Department of Chemistry <vuit@message.vu.edu>  
Sent: Tuesday, January 25, 2022 2:50 PM 
Subject: Vanderbilt Summer Research Experience for Undergraduates Program in Chemistry 

  
  

     

     

     

    

 

The Department of Chemistry at Vanderbilt University welcomes 
applications from undergraduates to participate in our REU in 
Chemical Biology, funded by the National Science Foundation 
(NSF REU). Rising sophomores, juniors, and seniors are 
encouraged to apply, with a deadline of March 15, 2022 to join us 
in Nashville May 31-August 5, 2022. Students receive a stipend 
of $6000 for the 10-week program, and the program will assist 
with housing arrangements. 

  

Apply to Vanderbilt NSF REU at 
https://www.vanderbilt.edu/reu/admission.php  
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